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CHARLESTON — Angie and Matthew Campbell of West Union were among the 

West Virginia volunteers of the Center for Organ Recovery & Education honored 

at a dinner in Charleston April 9. 

CORE is a federally designated not-for-profit organ procurement organization 

(OPO) serving Pennsylvania, West Virginia and parts of New York. 

More than 50 individuals from West Virginia who have served as active 

volunteers at CORE from March 2012 to March 2013 were recognized. 

The event also included a video presentation featuring the work of CORE’s 

volunteers, followed by a guest speaker, Jo Burka, who is a living donor. 

http://www.exponent-telegram.com/news/local/article_016f68a6-a7c7-11e2-8d1b-0019bb2963f4.html 
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